


 

As noted above, there are no major program changes planned for 2017. 

Public Hearing and Comment Period: 

A public hearing, allowing interested parties an opportunity to comment on the 2017 DOE State Plan 
will be held on Tuesday, February 21, 2017 at 9:30am at MaineHousing’s office at 353 Water Street, 
Augusta, Maine.  Written comments will be accepted until close of business (5:00 p.m.) on Friday, March 
3, 2017.  The hearing notice is attached.  A draft of the 2017 DOE State Plan is available on 
MaineHousing’s website: www.mainehousing.org. 
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